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AWARENESS AND ACTIONS WORKSHOPS ON

PREVENTION OF RADICALIZATION

The Security Academy of the Austrian Ministry of the Interior (.SIAK) has launched an interdisciplinary project on Prevention of Radicalization together with the Vienna Youth Welfare Council (Ministry of Social Affairs) and the Vienna Board of Education (Ministry of Education) in September 2016. In February 2017 two experts from RAN, the Radicalization Awareness Network of the European Commission trained in total 15 participants from this three organizations. Now five trainer teams, each composed of three trainers - one from the Ministry of Interior, one from the Youth Welfare Council and one from the Vienna Board of Education - are available in Vienna to conduct workshops for a blended audience of Police Students, Social Workers and Teachers.
Due to the uniqueness of the trainer setting, Dr. Norbert LEITNER who is both AEPC President and Director of the .SIAK, proposed sharing the Austrian experience with all other AEPC members. Since the Heads of the Youth Welfare Council and the Vienna Board of Education were also convinced from the importance of this prevention project, they agreed to send also their trainers to the AEPC Awareness and Actions Workshops on Prevention of Radicalization to be held in different countries.
Beside the 21 conducted national seminars in Vienna with a total number of 850 participants (trained between April and December 2017) also two international workshops were held. One in Prague with 18 participants from nine different countries (October 2017) and one in Belgrade/Serbia for 25 participants in total - 21 representatives of the MoI (Police Academy, Service for combating terrorism and prevention of extremism and Police) as well as four ladies from the Youth Welfare Department in Belgrade (November 2017). As result of the Austrian Trainer Input four new projects on Prevention of Radicalization were elaborated in different countries during the Workshop in Prague as well as three new projects by Serbian colleagues during the Workshop in Belgrade. 
Beside the implementation of an Austrian wide Training for Trainers (Police, Youth Welfare and School)  two international Workshops are offered for AEPC members, one in June for trainer/teachers of the Police Academies and one in September 2018 for Community Policing  and Prevention officers hosted by Georgian Police Academy in Tbilisi.
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